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NOTICE 

 
 The Barre City Water Department will begin flushing water mains on Sunday, September 30, 2018 and 

will continue through Sunday, October 14, 2018 on a 5am to 5pm schedule. People in higher elevations 

will be affected and water will be discolored. In case of dirty water, open cold water faucet for 

approximately 5-10 minutes to flush your service line. Customers are encouraged to draw water in 

advance for cooking and consumption. 


